
 
From: Jennifer Arcesi <jarcesi@cox.net> 
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 8:02 PM 
To: Bachman, Melanie 
Subject: Re: Town of Cheshire - Docket No. 451  
  
Yes, Melanie. Please remove me from this email list.   
 
Thank you, 
Jennifer Arcesi 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
On Dec 16, 2019, at 3:34 PM, Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov> wrote: 

  
Good afternoon, Ms. Arcesi.  
  
I hope all is well.  
  
With regard to any correspondence related to Docket No. 451, you are on the official service list for the 
matter as an intervenor, which requires all correspondence from the Council and the other parties and 
intervenors to be sent to you. If you would like to be removed from the service list, please respond to 
this e-mail at your convenience. 
  
Thanks. Happy Holidays. 
  
Melanie 
  
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
860-827-2951 
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CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION: The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and protected from general 
disclosure. If the recipient or the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, or person responsible to receive 
this e-mail, you are requested to delete this e-mail immediately and do not disseminate or distribute or copy. If you 
have received this e-mail by mistake, please notify us immediately by replying to the message so that we can take 

appropriate action immediately and see to it that this mistake is rectified. 
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From: Bruce McDermott <bmcdermott@murthalaw.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 3:37 PM 
To: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov> 
Cc: jarcesi@cox.net 
Subject: FW: Town of Cheshire - Docket No. 451 
  

Melanie:  Please see the email below from Ms. Arcesi. 
  

  

 

 
BRUCE MCDERMOTT | PARTNER 

Direct: 203-772-7787 | Fax: 860-240-5723 | bmcdermott@murthalaw.com 

|MURTHACULLINA 
Murtha Cullina LLP | Attorneys at Law |  www.murthalaw.com 
One Century Tower, 265 Church Street | New Haven | CT | 06510-1220 
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This message originates from the law firm of Murtha Cullina LLP.  The information contained in this e-mail 
and any files transmitted with it may be a confidential attorney-client communication or may otherwise be privileged and confidential.  If the 
reader of this message, regardless of the address or routing, is not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this 
transmittal in error and any review, use, distribution, dissemination or copying is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this message in 
error, please delete this e-mail and all files transmitted with it from your system and immediately notify Murtha Cullina by sending a reply e-
mail to the sender of this message.  Thank you. 

From: Jennifer Arcesi [mailto:jarcesi@cox.net]  
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 3:18 PM 

To: Annie W. Lau 
Subject: Re: Town of Cheshire - Docket No. 451 
  
Please remove me from 
These emails.  

 

mailto:bmcdermott@murthalaw.com
mailto:Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov
mailto:jarcesi@cox.net
tel:203-772-7787
tel:860-240-5723
bmcdermott@murthalaw.com
http://www.murthalaw.com/
http://
mailto:jarcesi@cox.net

